
January 12th 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Editor-in-Chief of the World Journal of Diabetes 

 

 

The manuscript titled “The effect of COVID-19 on management of diabetes type 1: pushing the 

boundaries of telemedical healthcare” was prepared and edited for English language usage, 

grammar, spelling, punctuation and overall style by the authors of the manuscript who had 

worked in USA combined for more than 14 years. The authors used their scientific training and 

every day usage of English language to avoid sentences or passages that would be confusing or 

vague, and that the manuscript conforms to official English language. 
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Sincerely 

 

 

Tomislav Kizivat, MD, PhD 

Assistant professor 

Clinical Institute for Nuclear Medicine and Radiation Protection  

University Hospital Osijek 

J. Huttlera 4, 31000 Osijek, Croatia 

tkizivat@mefos.hr 

 

mailto:msmolic@mefos.hr

